

George Chapjian, Director, Community Services Paddy Langlands, Deputy Director, Parks Division Dinah Lockhart, Deputy Director, Housing & Community Development Ryder Bailey, Chief Financial Officer, Community Services Ginny Brush, Executive Director, Arts Commission



Memorandum

Date:

November 4, 2015

To:

The Board of Supervisors

From:

Dinah Lockhart, Deputy Director of the Housing & Community Development Division of the Community Services Department

Regarding: The Board letter and TBRA contract for the Housing Authority of Santa

Barbara County, an Administrative Agenda Item A-4 scheduled for

November 10, 2015

The department of Community Services requests the withdrawal of item A-4 regarding HOME funded TBRA.